SQ\us Grant

From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 30 April 2015 13:39

To: noel.keelan@cllr.monaghancoco.ie
Subject: North-South Interconnector Project

Good afternoon Councillor,

| have been asked by my colleague Diarmuid Collins to update you on matters relating to Projects of
Common Interest and the North-Scuth Electricity Interconnector project.

The missing information referred to in the email of 16™ March 2015 has been examined and the application
file will be accepted. We understand that EirGrid will shortly publish newspaper notices giving an indicative
date for lodgement of the application under the Pianning & Development Act, 2010, as amended.

Regards,
Seamus Grant

Executive Officer
PCI Unit



